
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 18 March 2016 
 

Smoking Cessation Clinic 

There will not be a smoking cessation clinic at the Golden Lane estate office 

this coming Monday 21 March, but one will be held at Artisan Street Library, 

between 16:00 – 18:00 on the same day.   

 

Great Arthur House Lift 1 

Unfortunately, it has not yet been possible to put this lift back into service.  

Technicians and engineers are continuing to do everything within their power to 

repair the lift.  We apologise for the delay. 

 

Great Arthur House Recycling Centre 

Recently, we have had several incidents of people dumping inappropriate items 

at the Great Arthur House recycling bulk collection point.  Please use this area 

for dumping bulk items only, as the area is being left in very untidy state on a 

regular basis.  There are no facilities for recycling paints, so paint tins should be 

disposed of in the normal refuse paladins having first made sure that lids are 

tightly secured. Please do not leave bulk items elsewhere outside bin rooms or 

in communal areas. 

 

Hatfield House 

A fault with the balcony lights on all floors was reported to repairs on 16.3.16. 

An electrician attended and a new light sensor is now on order.  In the interests 

of safety and security the faulty sensor has been overridden and lights will 

remain on until the repair is complete. 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


